Hello Manzanita Families!

With the addition of our social media sites this year, we will be revamping our methods of communication with families.

All of these changes are an effort to streamline our communication and become more efficient with how we reach out to families. Below are the changes that will take place starting the week after Thanksgiving.

With Thanks, Ms. Humphrey

- The monthly newsletter will be posted on the Website and no longer sent out via Classtag
- Pictures of our students on field trips, engaging in lessons, etc. will be posted on our social media sites; Facebook and Instagram
- Classtag messages from the office will go out on Thursdays and will address the upcoming Week's opportunities instead of sending them out throughout the week
- From time-to-time mid-week Classtags may need to be sent out

November Events

11/2: 4th/5th Grade PJ Day

11/2: PARENT CLUB MEETING @

6:00 in the library

11/3: T1 5th Grade Awards Assembly

11/6: 5th Grade to Sequoia Music Dept

11/7: Family College Financial Aide Night 6:00-7:00

11/10: Veteran's Day (No School)

11/10: Parent Club Event (Flags on the field)

11/13-11/17: Parent Teacher Conferences (Daily dismissal at 12:30)

11/14: District Board Meeting @ 5:30p

11/20-11/24 - Thanksgiving Break

11/23: Eagle Trot Parent Club Event

11/27: Site Council Meeting 2-3:00 in the library

First graders learning subtraction with bowling







RED RIBBON WEEK DOOR CONTEST

Thank you to SCOE and Holiday Market for the donation to our school!



5th Graders at Camp Unite











5th Graders at Camp Unite







News from Parent Club

Thank you to Parent Club, Mr. Marshall and volunteers for revamping our campus!







